
   
 

 

 
 
December 18, 2023  
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
The Young Brothers’ barge, Kala‘enalu, arrived in Hilo this morning as scheduled, however due 
to a large northeastern swell causing surge at the pier, our barge is currently waiting off port for 
ocean conditions to improve.  
 
Weather and ocean conditions permitting, Young Brothers will make another attempt into the 
harbor this afternoon when ocean conditions are forecasted to improve.   
 
Weather and ocean conditions forecasted this week continue to be unfavorable. This may cause 
further delays to arrival times for sailings scheduled this week to the Neighbor Islands. 
 
For the most up-to-date information on sailing schedule changes and cargo availability, visit our 

website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com and sign up for our customer notices at 

www.youngbrothers.com/email-updates/ or follow us on social media 

@youngbrothershawaii/@youngbrothershi.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this postponement may have caused. Thank you for your 

patience and understanding.   

 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 

 

http://www.youngbrothers.com/email-updates/

